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Ted Levy Benjamin & Fartners,
146 Holly Bush Vale,
London, NW3 6TX
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I refer to your letter dated 18 November 1982 subamitting datails
of the floodlighting of the games space pursuant to oondition 1

of the outline planning permission dated 16th November 19857 for
the redevelopment of the above site,

I have to inform you that at their meeting of 25 January 1983

the Development Control Sub~Committes deciled to approve the

details of the floodlighting of the games spage as descrided in your
letter and shown on drewings Registered No, 35266 Your Nos. 3718K56,
SLE 2574,6R1 submitted with your letter dated 18 November 1982,




